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***** 
 
Sub: Acknowledging public responses regarding the new capital for 

the successor State of Andhra Pradesh – regarding. 
 
 
The Expert Committee constituted by the Ministry of Home Affairs, 
Government of India to study various alternatives regarding the New 
Capital for the successor State of Andhra Pradesh had invited suggestions 
in this regard from the public at large by the 7th May, 2014.   In response to 
MHA’s advertisement in the website, a large number of e-mails and letters 
have been received.    
 
On behalf of the Expert Committee, the Ministry of Home Affairs hereby 
acknowledges with thanks the receipt of suggestions from all such 
members of the public and organizations who have responded with their 
feedback to help the Committee in its endeavour.  
 
 


